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Andrea Gyger

From: Kaye Ferry 

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2015 10:42 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: [[SPAM][GFI-SR]] - Comments - working draft election rules

As chairman of the Eagle County Republican Executive Committee and on behalf of Eagle County Republican Central 

Committee I would like  to advise you that we are adamantly opposed to the proposed changes regarding voting which 

would allow for an expansion of Internet voting. 

We strongly urge you to reconsider this decision. There seems to be very little if anything that is truly secure on the 

Internet, regardless of the precautions that are taken. To risk the integrity of our most important process is foolhardy. 

Kaye Ferry, chair 

Eagle County Republicans 

Sent from my iPad 




